



<u>President</u> John Hollenbeck

<u>President Elect</u> Tom Zirk

Secretary Davina Bergin

<u>Treasurer</u> <u>Richard Chafin</u> May 14, 2015

ShelterBox USA 8374 Market Street #203 Lakewood Ranch, FL 34202

Dear Sir or Madam:

The Rotary Club of Atascadero, California, is submitting the enclosed donation form and a check for \$3000 for the support of three shelter boxes that we hope can be quickly earmarked for utilization by the people in Nepal who have been significantly impacted by the 7.5M earthquake on Saturday, April 25, 2015.

If you have any questions, you can call the undersigned at (805) 458-7268.

Sincerely,

John R. Hollenbeck

President, Rotary Year 2014/15

la R Hellabok